	[image: image1.jpg]



	Arkansas Department
	[image: image2.jpg]




	
	Of Health and Human Services
	

	
	Division of Medical Services
	

	P.O. Box 1437, Slot S295
Little Rock, AR 72203-1437


	

	Fax: 501-682-2480
	TDD: 501-682-6789 & 1-877-708-8191
	Internet Website:  www.medicaid.state.ar.us


MEMORANDUM
TO:
Certified Nurse-Midwife, Child Health Services (EPSDT), Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC), Hospital, Nurse Practitioner, Pharmacy, Physician, Rural Health Clinic and Arkansas Division of Health

FROM:
Suzette Bridges, PD, Division of Medical Services Pharmacy Program

DATE:

October 20, 2005

SUBJ:
Transition of Products for Smoking Cessation from Voice Response System to Electronic Point of Sale (POS) System Modification 

 

Effective, November 15, 2005, Arkansas Medicaid will transition the smoking cessation products that currently require the prescriber to obtain prior authorization (PA) through the Voice Response System (VRS) into the Point of Sale (POS) clinical edit system.  Please refer to Official Notice DMS-2004-W-3 (dated November 3, 2004) for coverage of tobacco cessation products.

As drug claims are submitted at POS, the system will search the beneficiary’s Medicaid paid claims history for the criteria that meet system edits.  When the required criteria are found through the system’s claims analysis, the drug claim will adjudicate.  If the clinical criteria are not found, the prescriber will have the option to call the EDS Prescription Drug Help Desk.  The Help Desk staff will be available to provide immediate feedback regarding the criteria and clinical issues that result in an approval or denial. 

 

The EDS Prescription Drug Help Desk will be available for assistance at 1-800-707-3854 (toll free within Arkansas) or 501-374-6609 extension 500 (local or out of state) from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday except for holidays.

www.arkansas.gov/dhhs

Serving more than one million Arkansans each year

